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           April 2024 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
On behalf of the children, staff, families and Governing Body, welcome to Denby 
Free C of E VA Primary School and thank you for your interest in our Headteacher 
post. 
 
We believe that we are a thriving school in the beautiful village of Denby and at the 
heart of the community that we serve. We are proud that all who join us come into a 
school where there is a strong culture of partnership and where everyone is 
encouraged to make their own contribution to its life and development which includes 
all staff, pupils, parents, Governors, and the community. 
 
We are blessed with extensive grounds including two school buildings, multiple hard 
surfaced play areas, a lovely large field including a trim track, a peace garden and 
orchard theatre. 
 
We are looking for a highly motivated individual with leadership and management 
abilities to take the motivated team of staff forward and to develop the school to its 
maximum potential. This will include all aspects of the curriculum, professional and 
budgetary considerations, working with a dedicated, committed Governing body. 
 
If, having read this letter and the information enclosed with it, you think that you are 
the person to move the school forward we would be most interested to hear from 
you. The closing date for applications is 28th April 2024. 
 
We hope that you are interested in applying for the post of Headteacher and would 
be pleased to show you around the school if you would like a preliminary visit. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Lyndsay Reast 
Chair of Governors 


